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Letter

Jessica Kallio <JessicaK@sochi.edu>
Thu 6/10/2021 4:24 PM

To:  Victor Dence <VictorD@sochi.edu>

Dear SOCHi Students and Recent Graduates, 

Under the CARES Act, the Department of Education has allocated emergency financial aid grants for
each school to distribute to students directly for the hardships they may be experiencing related to any
disruptions due to the pandemic (including eligible expenses under a student's cost of attendance, such
as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care and childcare). The Department of Education
disbursed these grants directly to the institution and we have passed on the full amount of this student
emergency aid to each currently enrolled student or recent graduate who did not receive an earlier
disbursement of emergency funds this time last year. These checks are available from the administrative
offices starting Friday, June 10 at noon until 4pm and next Monday and Tuesday 11am - 2pm. You will
need to sign to receive your check in person. After Tuesday, the remainder of the checks for this
emergency grant will be mailed to the address you have provided to the school. If you need to update
your mailing address, please send an email to addresschange@sochi.edu so that a correction can be
made and we can insure you receive this disbursement. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we process these payments. 

Sincerely,

SOCHi Administration

Jessica L. Kallio, D.C.

Administrative Dean

Southern California Health Institute (SOCHi)

5644 Vineland Avenue
North Hollywood, CA 91601
Tel:  818-650-3055, ext. 105
Fax: 818-980-8992
email: jessicak@sochi.edu
website: www.sochi.edu

http://www.sochi.edu/
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Active, LOA, Grads and Future Starts

Jessica Kallio <JessicaK@sochi.edu>
Wed 6/2/2021 2:41 PM

To:  Jack Pogosyan <JackP@sochi.edu>
Cc:  Nune Avetisian <NuneA@sochi.edu>; Suzie Khaxhikyan <SuzieK@sochi.edu>

1 attachments (79 KB)

HEERF III List.xls;

$461,416 divided by 248 students

$1860.54 each

Jessica L. Kallio, D.C.

Administrative Dean

Southern California Health Institute (SOCHi)

5644 Vineland Avenue
North Hollywood, CA 91601
Tel:  818-650-3055, ext. 105
Fax: 818-980-8992
email: jessicak@sochi.edu
website: www.sochi.edu

http://www.sochi.edu/

